
‭July 22, 2025‬

‭Dear Parent/Guardian of a Transported Student:‬

‭Safety of our children and staff is our No. 1 priority.  It is imperative that the students wear their‬
‭seatbelts and abide by the bus rules.  We ask that you review the rules on the attached Bus‬
‭Behavior Contract with your child, along with the consequences if the student does not abide by‬
‭the rules.  Please do not hesitate to contact me or the Transportation Department with any‬
‭questions.‬

‭Thank you for your time and attention to this very important matter.‬

‭Very truly yours,‬

‭Suzanne O’Donnell‬
‭Transportation Manager‬

‭Encl.‬

‭E‬‭4‬

‭E‬‭xcellence through‬‭E‬‭quity‬‭,‬‭E‬‭ngagement, and‬‭E‬‭nvironment‬
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